
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 

 
 

NSW Department of Primary Industries 
Level 11, 323 Castlereagh Street Sydney NSW 2000 

Tel: 02 9934 0805  landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au  ABN: 72 189 919 072 

OUT16/30625 
 
 
Ms Evelyn Craigie 
Industry Assessments  
NSW Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY  NSW  2001  
 
Evelyn.craigie@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
Dear Ms Craigie 
 

DPI response to request for comment on proposed Modification to 
Rainbow Beach Estate (MP 06_0085 MOD 1) 

 
 
I refer to your email dated 2 August 2016 to the Department of Primary Industries (DPI) in 
respect to the above matter. Comment has been sought from relevant divisions of DPI. 
Views were also sought from NSW Department of Industry - Lands that is now a division of 
the broader Department and no longer within NSW DPI.  
 
The Department has no further comments at this time. 
 
Any further referrals to DPI can be sent by email to landuse.enquiries@dpi.nsw.gov.au. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
Rebekah Gomez-Fort 
A/Director, Planning Policy & Assessment Advice 
17 August 2016 
 
 
 


